
HOLIDAY CLOSINGS 

Martin Luther
King Jr. Day:

Monday, Jan 15th
2024

Presidents’ Day:
Monday, Feb. 19th

2024
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MOBILE WALLET
Connect your JCU cards to your
mobile wallet and make paying a

breeze!

Annual Meeting Notice!

Call for Board of Directors
As a member-owner of Journey Credit Union, you can play a key role by running
for the Board of Directors. Elected by members like you, the Board of Directors
sets policies and oversees the credit union's operations.  Your active
participation makes a difference!

Interested? Reach out to the 2nd Avenue office at 515.243.8735 or visit in person
to request an application.
*All applications will be reviewed by the nominating committee to determine eligibility 

Important Dates: 
Application Deadline: March 15th, 2024
Board Election: Annual Meeting on May 3rd, 2024

Save the Date! 
What: Our 70th Anniversary Annual Meeting
When: Friday, May 3rd, 2024, at 6:00 pm
Where: Prairie Meadows Conference Center

Stay tuned for more details in the upcoming spring newsletter!



Our SE
14th

Street
Branch

Remodel
Progress

The New Year comes with new resolutions!
Whether it's fitness goals, educational
pursuits, or home improvements, Journey
Credit Union is here to help make your
aspirations a reality. 

Consider setting up a dedicated savings
account or inquire about our loans, including
our Home Equity Line of Credit loan as low
as 6.00%. We’re committed to providing
budget-friendly solutions to ensure a
fulfilling and transformative 2024!

NEW YEARS RESOLUTIONS?SET UP ACCOUNT ALERTS

Brella: Debit Card Alerts
Journey CU Card Controls:
Mastercard Alerts
Journey CU: Monitor all of your
accounts  

Scams Are At An All Time High
Protect Your Finances

Keep personal information confidential.
Shop exclusively from trustworthy websites.
Exercise caution with too-good-to-be-true shopping deals.
Watch out for counterfeit checks.
Be wary of phone call scams.

REMEMBER ALL OF YOUR MONEY DEPOSITED INTO JCU IS FEDERALLY
INSURED UP TO $250,000 PER INDIVIDUAL BY THE NCUA!

Our SE 14th Street Branch is currently undergoing an extensive remodel to better serve
our members. Please note that on certain days, the drive-thru may be closed, and the
normal entrance will be inaccessible. During these times, members are kindly asked to
enter through our side door to come inside. We appreciate your patience and look
forward to showcasing our new and improved branch this spring!

SE 14th Street Branch Remodel 

Scan Here to
download our

apps today!

Protect your finances by setting up
account alerts on our trio of apps!


